A weekly e- newsletter from Saint Peters l‘eP

Here are some of this week's goings on at Grand & Warren... February 16, 2017

Prep Bids Farewell to Visiting Students from Peru

As Prep heads into the long Presidents’ Day weekend, we say goodbye to ten students and two
faculty members from Colegio de La Inmaculada in Lima, Peru, who have been with us for the
past two weeks. In addition to time at Prep and off-campus activities with their Prep hosts, the
Peruvian students also had the opportunity to visit several other Jesuit institutions - Cristo

Rey High School, Fordham University and Fordham Prep, and Xavier High School.
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On Monday (pictured above), our visitors and their hosts met for lunch with Prep's president,
Fr. Ken Boller, S.J. The group discussed the similarities and differences between the Jesuit high
school experience in Peru and in the United States.




Nominations Open for HOF Professional Achievement and Service
Awards!

This fall, we will celebrate those in the Prep community - alumni, faculty and staff members,
parents and friends - who have excelled in their professional lives, or in service to Saint Peter's
Prep. We are currently accepting nominations for the Hall of Fame Professional Achievement
and Service Awards, through April 7.

2017 HOF Achievement & Service
Awards Nomination Form

Please submit all nominations no later than April 7, 2017.
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Prep on the Road: Livingston, February 18

Prep on the Road rolls on to Livingston this weekend.
Join our hosts, Mary Ann and Tony Marinello, P'00,'03, on
Saturday, February 18, for Mass, light refreshments, and
fellowship with the Prep community in your community! Mass
will begin at 5 p.m.
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Arizona here we come!

Please join us for an afternoon of Prep Pride
as we welcome Prep’s president
Fr. Ken Boller, S.J., to Arizona for a regional
reunion!

Thursday, March 9 - 4:00pm
Hosted by Don Williamson, ‘54

In the Clubhouse
at Desert Highlands Golf Club
10040 East Happy Valley Road,
Scottsdale, AZ 85255

Catch up with your fellow Prep alumni while Fr. Boller brings you up-to-date ahout all
the great thingshappening at Grand & Warren! Spousesand other guests are welcome.

To help us plan for this event, please respond at your earliest convenience, including

your name, class year, and your guest’s name (if applicable).
Contact Mike Murcia, ‘08 at MurciaM@spprep.orgor 201-547-6413.

We bope you can join wil




